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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF ECUADOR IN ITS CAPACITY AS CHAIR 
OF THE INTER-AMERICAN COMMITTEE ON TOURISM (CITUR) REQUESTING CONSIDERATION OF A MEETING OF CITUR BEING CONVENED THROUGH A VIRTUAL FORUM TO DESIGN THE TOURISM PROGRAM OF THE SPECIAL MULTILATERAL FUND OF THE INTER-AMERICAN COUNCIL FOR INTEGRAL DEVELOPMENT (FEMCIDI) 

REPUBLIC OF ECUADOR
PERMANENT MISSION TO THE OAS

Note No. 4-3-7 / 2013

The Permanent Mission of Ecuador to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Permanent Mission of Barbados to the Organization of American States and has the honor of relaying a request from the Vice Minister of Tourism of Ecuador, in his capacity as Chair of the Inter-American Committee on Tourism (CITUR), for the inclusion on the order of business of the Inter-American Council for Integral Development of a virtual forum of CITUR between March 4 and 8, 2013, in order to hold the Meeting to Design the Tourism Program of the Special Multilateral Fund of the Inter-American Council for Integral Development (FEMCIDI) for the 2013 cycle.  The purpose of the meeting will be to craft the framework program for the above tourism program.  
The notice of convocation would be issued by the Executive Secretariat for Integral Development.

The Permanent Mission of Ecuador to the Organization of American States avails itself of the opportunity to convey to the Permanent Mission of Barbados to the Organization of American States renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., January 30, 2013.

Permanent Mission of Barbados 
Organization of American States 
Washington, D.C.
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